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EDN-H(21) B(15) 10/2010-DM- Explanation
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated Shimla-171001:- the January 2022
From:- The Director of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh
To

The Deputy Directors of Higher Education,

District Shimla,Kullu, Sirmour,Bilaspur, Hamirpur Kinnour and L&S,

In Himachal Pradesh.,
Subject:- Regarding Submission of Report of Monsoon Losses- 2021,
Memo,

Please refer to this office letter of even number , dated 21-09-2021
on the subject cited above vide which you were directed to submit the information, pertaining
to the losses occurred/ happened during the Monsoon season -2021 in your District . This data
was 1o be submitted to this office with in a stipulated period as this information was to be
forwarded further to the Government.

But it is really unfortunate that in spite of repeated reminders the
desired information along with the required supporting documents is still pending from your

office. You are therefore, directed to explain your position for delay in

submission of above mentioned documents to this office within 2 days from the
issuance of this letter,

§ fgramr fReauay at-ﬁam_taﬂoi l Q
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( Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
20 JAN 2022

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Endst.  Even o hted e Shimids171001 January 2022

Copy for information to:-

1 The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh Shimla- 171002,
e Incharge IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education to upload this letter in website.
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh.
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